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Mr. Smith

Street
City, State Zip
Phone: 000-000-000
stephenpasquini@thepalife.com
August 19, 2008
Name 
Sr. Physician Recruiter 
Organization 
Phone: 
Fax: 
email@email.com 
Dear Ms. Smith:
This letter is to express my interest in the Physician Assistant job opportunity with the Sample Medical Foundation in New Brunswick. I have been working at the (clinic), (state) as an urgent care/family practice PA for the past four years. I began there as a National Health Service Corps Scholar and have remained because I find the job both personally and professionally rewarding. My wife and I relocated to (city) almost two years ago to be closer to family and nurture our love for the outdoors.  I have continued to commute, but am now hoping to find an equally rewarding job that is a bit closer to home and would allow me to be an active part of our local healthcare community. 
I love my job as a physician assistant and I truly love working in a family practice environment. The combination of continuity of care and the unique opportunity to become an active part of a patients long term health goals is what I believe to be the very essence of good medicine. In my four years working primarily in a rural, underserved community, I have had the opportunity to see firsthand both the many wonderful and often challenging aspects of working within our current medical system. I have gained extensive experience in the area of pediatrics, adult medicine, and women’s health. I bring a positive attitude, new ideas, and a constant eagerness to learn. 
I want to thank you for the prompt response to my phone call this morning and for taking the time to review this letter and my resume.  With my current work schedule I would be available to meet any time on Monday August 25’Th or on the 26’Th if that works better with your schedule. Feel free to e-mail me back, or I will follow up with a phone call tomorrow morning so we can schedule a time that is best for you. I look forward to meeting with you personally and learning more about this position and your organization. 
Sincerely, 

Stephen Jacob Pasquini PA-C
